### **Oops Dragon**

Dragon's Cottage 24 Winding Way Enchanted Village EV4 1NA

Christmas Eve

To my friends,

I am sorry for all the mess that I have made today. I know that you are all sad because my fire burnt things.

I am sorry for melting the ice rink. I didn't think that it would melt.

Ice skating looked so much fun and I wanted to join in but my fire melted the ice. I am sorry to all the children who fell in the water.

I am also very sorry for burning the Christmas tree in the village. I tied a scarf around my nose but it did not work. I got too excited when I saw the Christmas tree and my fire blasted out of my ears.

I felt sad and I ran home. My best friend looked after me. She came to my house and we made a plan!

I want to make everyone happy so I have made a surprise for you all. I will bring it to the Christmas feast.







# Questions

1.	Whe	n did Oops Dragon write their letter? Tick one.
	$\bigcirc$	Christmas Day
	$\bigcirc$	Christmas Eve
	$\bigcirc$	Boxing Day
2	\//b c	et was wrong with the ice rinh in the village? Tich one
۷.	VVIIC	it was wrong with the ice rink in the village? Tick one.
	$\bigcirc$	It had melted.
	$\bigcirc$	It was too slippery.
	$\bigcirc$	It was too cold.
3.	How	did Oops Dragon try to stop the fire from coming out of their nose?
	Tick	one.
	$\bigcirc$	They held their breath.
	$\bigcirc$	They closed their eyes.
	$\bigcirc$	They tied their nose with a scarf.
4.	Whi	ı did Oops Dragon run home? Tick one.
		They felt sad.
		3,
		They were hungry.  It was their bedtime.
	$\bigcup$	it was their beatime.
5.	Who	ıt will Oops Dragon bring to the Christmas feast? Tick one.
	$\bigcirc$	a scarf
	$\widetilde{\bigcirc}$	a Christmas tree
	$\widetilde{\bigcirc}$	a surprise
		·





#### **Answers**

1.	Whe	n did Oops Dragon write their letter? Tick one.
	$\bigcirc$	Christmas Day
	$\bigcirc$	Christmas Eve
	$\bigcirc$	Boxing Day
2.	Who	it was wrong with the ice rink in the village? Tick one.
	$\checkmark$	It had melted.
	$\bigcirc$	It was too slippery.
	$\bigcirc$	It was too cold.
3.	How	did Oops Dragon try to stop the fire from coming out of their nose?
		one.
	$\bigcirc$	They held their breath.
	$\bigcirc$	They closed their eyes.
	$\bigcirc$	They tied their nose with a scarf.
<b>'</b> +.	Why	ı did Oops Dragon run home? Tick one.
	$\checkmark$	They felt sad.
		They were hungry.
	$\bigcirc$	It was their bedtime.
ō.	Who	ıt will Oops Dragon bring to the Christmas feast? Tick one.
	$\bigcirc$	a scarf
	$\widetilde{\bigcirc}$	a Christmas tree
	$\check{\bigcirc}$	a surprise





### Oops Dragon

Dragon's Cottage 24 Winding Way Enchanted Village EV4 1NA

Christmas Eve

To my friends,

I am sorry for all of the trouble that I have caused today. I know that you are angry with me because of my fire.

When I am excited, my fire blasts out and it burns things. I am trying hard to fix it but I think that I will need help from my friends.

I am sorry for melting the ice rink. I didn't think that it would melt. Ice skating looked so much fun and I wanted to join in but my fire melted the ice. I am sorry to all of the children who fell in the water.

I am also very sorry for burning all of the Christmas decorations in the village. I knew that I would be very excited when I saw the Christmas tree so I tied a scarf around my nose. It didn't work and the fire just blasted out of my ears instead. I felt so sad that the Christmas tree was burnt that I had to run away.

My best friend looked after me. She came to my house and we have made a plan! I want to make everyone happy so I have made a surprise for you all. I will bring it to the Christmas feast. Please don't be afraid of me. I can control my fire with the help

of my friends.

See you soon,

Oops Dragon





# Questions

1.	What did Oops Dragon burn? Tick one.  the Christmas decorations  the scarf  the Christmas feast	
2.	What happens when Oops Dragon gets excited? Tick one.  They breathe fire.  They get red cheeks.  They laugh.	
3.	What happened to the ice rink in the village? Tick one.  It got too slippery.  It got too cold.  It melted.	
4.	Find and copy a word that means <b>a large meal for many people</b> .	
5.	Fill in the missing word.	
	I want to make everyone happy so I have made a for you all.	

#### **Answers**

1.	Who	t did Oops Dragon burn? Tick one.
	$\bigcirc\bigcirc\bigcirc$	the Christmas decorations the scarf the Christmas feast
2.	Who	t happens when Oops Dragon gets excited? Tick one.
	$\bigcirc\bigcirc\bigcirc$	They breathe fire. They get red cheeks. They laugh.
3.	Who	It happened to the ice rink in the village? Tick one.  It got too slippery.  It got too cold.  It melted.
<b>4</b> .	Find <b>feas</b>	and copy a word that means <b>a large meal for many people</b> .
5.		n the missing word. Int to make everyone happy so I have made a <b>surprise</b> for you all.

### **Oops Dragon**

Dragon's Cottage 24 Winding Way Enchanted Village EV4 1NA

24th December 2019

To all of my friends in the village,

I am writing to say how sorry I am for all of the trouble that I have caused today. I know that you are all very angry with me for ruining your Christmas fun.

The problem is that I can't control my fire when I am excited and it burns things. I am trying hard to fix it but I think that I will need help from my friends.

I am sorry for melting the ice rink in the village. I don't know how it all happened. I just remember seeing the twinkling ice and hearing my friend's giggles and I wanted to join in. So, I ran as fast as I could, leapt onto the ice and twirled around. Before I knew it, the ice had melted! I am sorry to all of the children who fell in the water.

I am also very sorry for burning the Christmas tree in the village square. I knew that I would be so excited when I saw the giant tree so I tied a scarf around my nose. It didn't work. Once I saw the beautiful tree and all of the decorations, I got so excited that the fire just blasted out of my ears. Once I smelt the burnt twigs, I knew what had happened. I felt so sad that I had to run away.

I felt so lonely but my best friend didn't give up on me. She followed me home and we have made a plan! I want to make it up to the village so I have made a surprise for you all for the Christmas feast. Please don't be frightened of me. I know that I can control my fire with the help of my friends.

I can't wait to show you my surprise! It will be very tasty!

See you soon,

Oops Dragon





# Questions

1.	Where do Oops Dragon's friends live?  in a village  in a town  in a city
2.	What can Oops Dragon not control? Tick one.  their tail their fire their pet
3.	Find and copy a word that means <b>laughter</b> .
<b>/</b> +.	Fill in the missing words.  I can't wait to show you my! It will be very!
5.	What happened to the Christmas tree in the village?
ó.	Who can help Oops Dragon to control their fire?

#### **Answers**

1.	Where do Oops Dragon's friends live?
	in a village in a town in a city
2.	What can Oops Dragon not control? Tick one.
	their tail
	their fire
	their pet
3.	Find and copy a word that means <b>laughter</b> .
	giggles
<b>4</b> .	Fill in the missing words.
	I can't wait to show you my <b>surprise</b> ! It will be very <b>tasty</b> !
5.	What happened to the Christmas tree in the village?
	The Christmas tree was burnt by Oops Dragon.
6.	Who can help Oops Dragon to control their fire?
	Oops Dragon can learn to control their fire with the help of their friends